26th April, 1957.

My dear Luca,

What a magnificent gift you have sent me in the French book
on Etruscan paintings. I shall enjoy it greatly myself, and 1
believe it may be yet more enjoyed if on retirement I hand 1t
over to the College Library, where, I belisve, it will be greatly
welcomed by the Librarian, Philip Grierscn, whom you perhaps
remember.

I am glad you got on well with Todd, for I am eure his
orgenization is genuinely anxious to lay & solid foundation of
fact for the discuasion of these problema.

With all respectful regardasfg j.;._.,,,&._‘,j}

S8incerely youra,



